
It’s That 
Time Of 
Year Again

The Meriden Health Department 
in partnership with CHCI’s 

School-Based Health Care
will be hosting annual 

back to school physicals at

165 Miller Street, Meriden, CT 06450
Call (203)639-3765 to schedule an 

appointment today!

Visit www.sbhc1.com for more information on the SBHC program and to enroll online. 


